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Laurence Brewer - SMART brief premeeting - 5/13 at 1:00pm
#

From: Paul Wester

To: Brewer, Laurence; Giguere, Mark; Hawkins, Margaret; Langbart, David
Date: 05/10/2010 8:52 AM

Subject: SMART brief premeeting - 5/13 at 1:00pm

CC: Hunsaker, Julie; Kurtz, Michael

Mark, Laurence, Maggie, and David:
I would like to meet on Thursday, May 13th at 1:00pm to discuss a short briefing/presentation that State has asked me to give on
Wednesday, May 19th at 11:00am.

Attached is some background. Also, I have notes from a call I had with Peggy Grafeld, Lisa Haralampus, and Bill Fischer on 5/4. 1
can discuss them on Thursday.

Please confirm that you are able to meet.

Thanks - Paul
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Paul,

I'm sending you background material to brief you on the history of SMART and how we got where we are
today. Please let me know if you have any questions.

- Lisa

Lisa Haralampus

SMART Archives and Records Management (ARM) Program Manager
Office of Information Programs and Services (A/GIS/IPS)

Department of State

202-261-8037

Our mission is to meet the information needs of our customers and the United States Government

Background Information on SMART and Recordkeeping

PART ONE. THE EVOLUTION OF RECORDS IN SMART

The Department of State is no stranger to electronic messaging. While email came into being in the
1990s, the Department had already been using an electronic telegram system (cables) for twenty years
to correspond between overseas posts and Department headquarters. As the cable system was the only
electronic system, the archive contained communications on nearly every topic imaginable. Cables
varied from requests for supplies, training, and travel to substantive, classified political reporting
and dissenting opinions regarding the Department’s formulation of policy.

Pre-SMART Email Guidance

Starting in 1995, the Department issued email management policies indicating that emails were indeed
Federal records and that staff had a responsibility to preserve email in Federal recordkeeping
systems. For the past fifteen years, preservation was accomplished through the classic "print-and-
file" technique. Over time, Department policies have consistently indicated that the following types
of emails should be preserved:

o Records that document the formulation and execution of basic policies and decisions and the taking
of necessary actions, including all significant decisions and commitments reached orally (person to
person, by telecommunications, or in conference);

e Records that document the persons, places, things, or matters dealt with by the agency;

e Records that document important board, committee, or staff meetings;

e Records that facilitate action by agency officials and their successors in office;

o Records that make possible a proper scrutiny by the Congress or other duly authorized agencies of
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